
Winsor Manor Civic Association – January 2011  

www.winsormanor.com 
             

 

Next WMCA Meeting:  Date:  Monday February 7, 2011  

   

Time: 7:00 p.m.  Location: Longwood Community Building 

      200 West Warren Avenue 

             

 

Happy New Year!!!! 

 

Here’s to 2011! We hope everyone has a great new year. Please 

join us for our first WMCA meeting for 2011 in February 

 

Please be safe on New Years Eve. 
             

 

Is your pet registered…with Seminole County??  

 

Recently one of the WMCA residents had their cat go missing for a few 

weeks.  

Please make sure your pet is registered with Seminole County and wears a 

collar with the tag that the county provides. This will make it much easier to 

return a lost pet to you if it is found by someone. Some people are also 

having a microchip inserted under their pets skin. When found, the 

microchip can be read by an external scanner so it can be returned to you. 

 

Thankfully the cat mentioned above returned to it’s home unharmed. 
             

 

We could use your help!!! 

 

We’re always seeking suggestions for how we can make Winsor Manor 

better or how we can operate our Association better. If you have any 

suggestions, please let us know. We want 2011 to be a great year for all of 

us!! 

 

             



 

 

 
 
             

 

We have a Winner!!! 

( well, a couple of winners actually ) 

 

Thanks to everyone who decorates their home and yard for the 

holidays. It makes our neighborhood look so friendly. It’s always 

fun to see some of the stuff we’ve seen before, but also to see what 

new decorations are being put up each year. 

 

Here are the winners of the WMCA Holiday Decorating Contest: 

 

1st prize - Patricia and William Gosha at 135 Dellwood Drive 

 

2nd prize - Jean and Charles Finney at 138 Dellwood Drive 

 
Congratulations!!!! 

             



 
       

___________________________________ 
 
Jacksons Creative 
Landscaping and Lawn  
Maintenance 
407-467-1031 
WE SPECIALIZE IN SOD, 
MULCH, CLEAN OUTS, TREE 
TRIMMING AND REGULAR 
MAINTENANCE. 
CURRENTLY MAINTAINING 
SEVERAL HOMES AND THE 
FRONT ENTRANCE OF 
WINSOR MANOR. 

CALL CHRIS JACKSON 
FOR YOUR FREE 
ESTIMATE. 
 

             



As the officers of the WMCA, Inc., we pledge to you, our neighbors, to 

act in the best interests of our neighborhood, to listen to your 

suggestions and concerns and to provide you with timely information to 

help us all continue to make Winsor Manor a neighborhood we can be 

proud of. Please let us know your concerns and help us in this effort! 

      Email 

President: Rick Lovering     redsoxbaseballnut@gmail.com   

149 Sheridan Ave 

 

Vice President:Tom Farmer      

137 Sheridan Ave  

 

Treasurer: Fran Leason     franleason@cfl.rr.com   

221 Slade Lane 

 

Secretary: Rick Ferris        rferris9@cfl.rr.com  

128 Dellwood Drive 
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